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Comments: I am an avid outdoor user both hiking and horseback riding.  It is already hard enough to share the

trails.  I believe E-bikes should not be allowed on forest service land for a multitude of reasons - 1.  Speeds that

can be achieved 2. overcrowding 3. Impact on environment and surrounding species of both plant and wildlife.

As a horseback rider, it is often difficult enough to find places to safely ride.  E-bikes add an increasing and

unnecessary risk to other trail users.

 


